Deborah Caldwell

- =
From: sydney mendez <sydneymendez10@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 7:50 PM
To: Deborah Caldwell
Subject: Re: Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council Meetings
Hello,

| am so sorry, | am just now seeing this. Unfortunately, | cannot continue with participation as these meetings interfere
with me being at work during the time of the meeting.

Thank you,
Sydney Mendez

On Mar 23, 2022, at 2:15 PM, Deborah Caldwell <Deborah.Caldwell@prob.cccounty.us> wrote:

Good Afternoon Sydney,

I hope your day is going well. | wanted to follow-up with you regarding your attendance and
participation with the Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council (JJCC). It has come to our attention you have
not been in attendance or able to participate in the JJCC meetings. According to the JJCC BYLAWS
regarding absences, Members appointed by the Board of Supervisors: Members of the Body who have
three(3) consecutive absences from the scheduled meetings may be declared inactive by the Body. This
Jinactive seat may be declared vacant and filled by the Board of Supervisors. The next Juvenile Justice
Coordinating Council meeting is scheduled on April 13, 2022, at 3:30 pm. If you do not attend the next
meeting we will need to declare your seat vacant. Please let us know if you are still interested in
participating in the JJCC meetings. We thank you for your time and interest.

Sincerely,

DEBBIE CALDWELL
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